
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Landscaping  

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

Public Works has been landscaping the island areas of the Cannon Falls 

City Parking Lot.  We would like to landscape the 3 southern most 

islands at this time.  This would involve minor excavation of the existing 

landscaping fill, installation of new landscaping fabric, and then adding 

new mulch that would match the other island areas of the City Parking 

Lot.  No tree removal will occur.  No shrubs will be added.  Estimated 

costs would be:  Rental of the mini excavator locally at $260, 

landscaping fabric at $550, and mulch purchase of $2,000.  Total 

estimated cost of the project is $2,810.  Sale prices may result in a 

lower cost for mulch. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with this 

phase of the landscaping project at an estimated cost of $2,810 as 

recommended by the Public Works Commission. 




